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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As I am sure you are aware, this is a very special year for our country as we celebrate our Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. HRH Queen Elizabeth is the first British monarch to reign for 70 years and so it is 
right that we celebrate this historic moment in style! 
 
As a school, our plans are well underway to ensure our children remember this occasion for years to 
come. During the school day on Thursday 23rd June, children will be learning about different aspects 
of the Queen’s reign, such as the Commonwealth and will be able to come to school dressed in red, 
white or blue. We will be inviting a number of special guests from our community to share this 
occasion with us. Throughout the day we are planning various events including a whole school picnic!  
 
Jubilee Fayre 
After school, also on Thursday 23rd June, we shall be hosting a Jubilee Fayre and we hope that you 
will join us for this event. Friends of Mayespark will be running many stalls including tuck, ice-cream, 
candy floss, BBQ food and an ‘afternoon tea with the Queen’ experience!   
 
Volunteering 
Events such as the Jubilee Fayre are unable to happen without volunteers! For this event we need 
lots of volunteers so if you have any spare time, please consider supporting our school in this way. 
Many work places release employees to volunteer at charitable events and even match fund money 
raised. Generally speaking, banks and building societies, insurance companies, supermarkets, utilities 
providers, phone companies and car manufacturers support such events by releasing employers 
during work time to volunteer. If you work for any of these companies, why not ask your employer if 
they will let you attend? There will be a meeting for volunteers on Thursday 9th June at 9am. We 
appreciate that not every volunteer will be able to attend due to other commitments but please join 
us if you can make it. If you are interested in volunteering, please complete the slip overleaf and a 
member of the committee will be in touch.  
 
Parent Stalls 
I am pleased to inform you that we are able to facilitate parent stalls at this event. Ideally, parent 
stalls will maintain a Jubilee theme however we understand this may not always be possible. Food 
stalls will cost £20. We can offer a maximum of 5 food stalls, only three of which can sell Indian food. 
General stalls will cost £10. To ensure variety, if you would like to run a stall, please indicate on the 
slip below what you would like to sell. This might be clothes, toys or homemade crafts (similar to the 
boot sale). Please note that parent stalls are unable to sell drinks, ice-cream or confectionary and 
unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate any businesses at this event. If you would like to 
purchase a parent stall, please complete the slip below and return it to the school office with the 
required fee, all stalls will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  
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Bouncy Castles 

We are planning on having bouncy castles at this event. These will be supplied and manned by a 
reputable company called Go Bonkers. For children in Years R-6 the cost is £6, wristbands are 
available for two different time slots, either 3:30-4:30pm OR 4:30-5:30pm.  For children in Nursery 
and younger siblings the cost is £5 - they will have two separate bouncy castles appropriate for 
younger children and their session will be from 3:30-5:30pm. Children in ARCH will be able to 
purchase wristbands for any of the above sessions, as appropriate. Wristbands will be available in 
the back playground before and after school from Tuesday 7th June. We recommend that wristbands 
are purchased in advanced as any bought on the day of the event will cost an additional £1. Please 
note that we can only except cash and that wristbands will be distributed to children on the day of 
the event.  
 
We are really excited to be celebrating our Queen’s Jubilee and we trust you will join us in making it 
a memorable occasion for our school community.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Ige 
Assistant Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return to the school office for attention of Mrs Ige / Friends of Mayespark 

PLEASE NOTE THAT FRIENDS OF MAYESPARK SITS OUTSIDE OF THE SCHOOLS’ DATA PROTECTION POLICY 

AND SO YOUR DETAILS WILL BE SHARED WITH PARENTS LEADING FRIENDS OF MAYESPARK  

Jubilee Fayre 

Name: _______________________      Signed: _____________     Phone No. _________________

  

Child’s name: _______________________________  Class: _______________ 

Volunteering  

 I would like to volunteer at the Jubilee Fayre on Thursday 23rd June 

I am able to attend the volunteering meeting at 9am on Thursday 9th June 

Parent Stalls 

 I would like to run a food stall and enclose £20 

I would like to sell: _____________________________________________ 

I would like to run a general stall and enclose £10 

I would like to sell: _____________________________________________    


